MC GILL TUNIVERSITY
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FACULTY OF MEDICINE

20th February, 1928.
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. Wilder Penfield,
970, Park Avenue,
New York City.

My dear Penfield.

You may be quite assured of an equipment fund of
$5,000.00 for your laboratory and for one year's payment
of a technician; I do not think we shall have any trouble
at all on that score. You were officially appointed last
Friday at the Annual Meeting of the Governors of the Royal
Victoria Hospital as Clinical Prbfessor of Neurological
Surgery.

I sincerely hope that you are going to get what you
want from the Foundation, and just as soon as you are decided
on your trip to Germany. let me know. Pléase let me know
also at ?hat time you would like to have the further funds
that McGill will be able to supply.

I am leaving here on March lst for a month, so ple ase

let me know before that.

Very ccordially yours,



